Village of Forestville
Regular Council Meeting
May 8, 2024

Date: May 8, 2024
Place: 5605 Cedar St., Forestville, Mi. 48434

Present: Sielaff, K. Kolomak, Friday, Cyr, Schweitzer T. Kolomak, Becker

Absent:

Guest: Arik Evers, Dennis Kickhofel, Rebecca Piotroski, Gerald VandenBrook, Dennis Jones,

Dennis Amick, Dave Sutphin, Lou Ann Saylor, Karen Miller, Lenore Troia, Cindy Abbs, Ann
Delodder

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:02 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Village President Sielaff

Consent Agenda:

Schweitzer moved, K. Kolomak supported to accept the consent agenda and approved
minutes from the April 10, 2024 meeting and approved bills. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report:

Forestville received $4,013.12 for Act 51
Forestville received $1,757.00 for Revenue Sharing

Forestville received $16,380.20 from Sanilac County Road Millage which $2,457.00 was for
major streets and $13,923.20 was for local streets.

The treasurer stated that the ARPA Funds Report was finished. We received $13,346.26 and
have spent $7,644.05 with a remainder of $5,702.21 to be spent. She would like something in

the minutes to ear mark the remaining $5,702.21 to the Sewer and Sanitary Storm Sewer
System projects.

Cyr moved, K. Kolomak supported to ear mark the remaining $5,702.21 to the Sewer and
Sanitary Strom Sewer System Projects. All in favor, motion carried.

Schweitzer moved, Cyr supported to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. All in favor,
motion carried.



Water/Clerk Report:
We had one new sewer and water service installed.
Four violation letters were mailed.

DPW/Waste Water Management:
No report was received

Street Report:

Zoning Report:
Ralph Soffredine at 5746 Cedar sent a letter requesting an extension to comply with the
violations that were described in the violation letter that was sent to him on April 15, 2024.

Cyr moved, Friday supported to give Ralph Soffredine a five week extension ending June 12,
2024 to comply with our ordinances. All in favor, motion carried.

A discussion on the property at 5696 Cedar St. regarding the violation letter that was mail. We

have not received confirmation of receipt of the letter. The zoning administrator will reach out
to them.

A discussion on the property at 5592 Cedar St. The Village will reach out to the Village lawyer
to discuss any and all options to resolve this situation.

A variance was requested for 7978 Lake St. for a 4’ x 8 front porch with stairs off the side.
Schweitzer moved, K. Kolomak supported to approve the variance at 7978 Lake St. as
provided in the drawing. All in favor, motion carried.

Planning Commission:
Discussion on Short Term Rental Ordinance

Old Business:

New Business:
There was a discussion with Dennis Amick regarding the Ready to Serve fee and Sewer fee.

Public Comment:

Meeting Adjourned: 8:40 p.m.
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Cheryl Bécker, Village Clerk Tim Sielaff, President



